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Clarification about Peugeot’s project in India 

 

 

 

The decision related to the location of a future plant in India is not taken 
at this stage.  
 
Gregoire Olivier, member of the Managing Board and Executive Senior 
Vice President for Asia, met this week with high-ranking authorities of 
Tamil Nadu and Gujarat to discuss the matter. The localization of the plant 
in Andra Pradesh also remains an option. 
 


